
 

 

February 20, 2015 

 

TO:  MEMBERS OF THE WESTERN OREGON UNIVERSITY BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

The Western Oregon University (WOU) Board of Trustees will meet on Wednesday, February 
25, 2015.  The Board will meet to continue its work session on organizational documents, hear 
from institution vice presidents on various functions of the University, and consider preliminary 
approval of a 2015-2016 tuition proposal before it is transmitted to the Oregon State Board of 
Higher Education.  The meeting will be held in accordance with the time, location, and schedule 
listed below: 

  Wednesday, February 25, 2015 

  2:00pm – 6:00pm Hamersly Library 
     Room 107 
 
Hamersly Library is located on the WOU campus, 345 N. Monmouth Avenue. Telephone 
messages for board members and institution officials attending the meeting may be called to 
(503) 838-8888. If special accommodations are required, please contact the President’s Office 
at (503) 838-8888 at least 72 hours in advance.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

Ryan James Hagemann 
Vice President & General Counsel 
 


